From: .

Sent: 04 December 2019 23:49
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/5348/P 18a Frognal Gardnes NW3

Dear Mr Farrant

As a Camden resident who loves walking through Hampstead and enjoying the architecture | was surprised at this
Planning Application which is completely out of keeping with the area. The height of the building is so dominant and
the materials not in keeping with the lovely brick and stucco of the rest of the area.

| stongly oppose it

Sincerely



